
10 March 2020


TO:             Board and Staff


FROM:        Larry Olson, DSO-AV


SUBJECT:   AuxAir Monthly Report for February 2020.


We continue with our training program to bring on new observers, aircrew, and pilots.  We have 
three people in flight training for Observer and we have two current Observers in training to 
become Aircrew qualified.  Additionally, we have two current pilots in training to be certified as 
Aux Pilots.  We, also, have several more auxiliarists who are working on their preliminary exams 
or waiting for their DO clearances to come through.


We have our next Aviation Safety Workshop and swim qualification scheduled for Saturday, 11 
April 2020, at Coast Guard Island.  We, also, plan to host a swim qualification event on Friday 
morning, 10 April 2020, to start at 0900 at the CGI pool.  As always, we are happy to include 
boat crew auxiliarists that need their swim test.  Auxiliarists need a medical clearance form in 
order to take the swim test.


We, also, have our next Squadron Dinner/Meeting scheduled for Tuesday evening, 31 March 
2020, at the Holiday Inn, Dublin.


At this time I am not sure if these events could be cancelled due to the Coronavirus concerns.  


Otherwise, we continue to fly missions in support of the Coast Guard, the Auxiliary, and our 
allied agencies.  


Respectfully submitted,

Larry Olson

DSO-AV


